
 

A NEW CART WAS  

ESSENTIAL! 
 

Mh4h—This young man  

recently sized up to an Adult 

sized Mobility cart.  Here is a 

photo of him riding his new cart 

while towing his old cart.   

Elizabeth Mbuke is recipient of a mobility 

cart in Kampala. She had lost interest in  

school because of her  

disability.  She confessed that she left  

home about a year ago to join the  

begging group on the streets of  

                        Kampala. After receiving  

                        her mobility cart, she is  

                         now inspired to make            

                     friends and create a  

                         business to  

                         sell groceries. 

On March 21, 2024, 120 carts  

produced in Leighton were 

shipped to Pathways to Hope 

in Africa.  This photo shows 

some of the carts assembled 

and ready to be distributed. 

PEOPLE AROUND THE WORLD HAVE 

HAD LIFE-CHANGING EXPERIENCES 

AFTER RECEIVING A MOBILITY CART 

AND TELL STORIES ABOUT  

CONNECTING WITH THEIR  

COMMUNITIES, FINDING PURPOSE 

WITHIN THEIR FAMILIES, AND  

UNLOCKING A LEVEL OF JOY THAT 

NEVER SEEMED POSSIBLE. 

Alfred Opule sent an 

email on  

August 6, 2024 saying 

“Thank you so much 

for the help of bicycle” 

 

Bridging Mobility Gaps: Pathways To Hope- Africa 
partners with Mobility Worldwide to aid Persons 

with Limited Mobility  

Thanksgiving is a time to share photos    

  and stories of recipients that have been  

         impacted by your generosity. 



   MOBILITY WORLDWIDE - IA LEIGHTON DONATION SLIP 

  YES!  I want to give the GIFT OF MOBILITY  

NAME:______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:___________________________________________  

CITY, ST, ZIP:_________________________________________  

Employer matching gift:_________________________________  

Make contributions payable to Mobility Worldwide IA –Leighton  

and mail to:   

Pete Verhey 100 Kirkwood Pella IA 50219 

All donations to Mobility Worldwide are tax deductible . 

For more information about our ministry contact: 

                Pete Verhey        Larry Geetings 

                641-204-1972       641-780-1274 

      email: info@petia.org 

     Visit us on the web at mobilityia.org 

      501(c)3 non profit -Tax #45-1837281 

We celebrate the 

life of  

Syburn De Vries 

who died  

9-25-2024  

He was a faithful 

volunteer who painted the t-bolts 

that hold the front end of the  

cart together. 

 

 

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOUR PRAYERS,  

LEGACY GIFTS, MEMORIALS, RMD DESIGNATIONS,  

GRANTS AND INDIVIDUAL CONTRIBUTIONS THAT  

HAVE BEEN GIVEN.  

ALL FUNDS RECEIVED ARE USED TO PROVIDE MOBLITY 

CARTS TO HELP REBUILD LIVES.   

 

MANY THANKS TO ALL VOLUNTEERS PAST & PRESENT  

FOR THE MANY HOURS SERVED.  THANKS TO ALL THE  

BUSINESSES FOR PARTS AND SERVICES PROVIDED. 

Zambia 

On August 15, 2024 Am Bosswell Mboozi  writes on  behalf of his 
friend, Pathious Sichipanga.  “He is very grateful for your help.  

Without your help, Mr. Sichipanga would have been crawling and 
failing to move where he wished to go.  He is now able to go to the 
market where he has started to repair shoes to get an income.  He 

now interacts with people because he is mobile.  The 
mobility cart will go a long way in improving the quality 

of his life and promote his independence.” 

“God Bless you for the many souls you have touched  
through your work” 

MOBILITY IA LEIGHTON WILL HAVE BUILT  

1000  CARTS IN 2024 BECAUSE OF YOUR 

GENEROSITY.  

2024 NUMBERS  

FOR ALL AFFLIATES: 

• 19 US Affiliates 

• 04 Overseas Affiliates 

• 84 Distribution Partners 

• 6770 carts shipped  

• 117 Countries Reached 

• 550+ Volunteers Globally  

• 90,860 Volunteer Hours 

• $2,846,101 –approximate  

         value of carts made 


